
Public Notice 

Orange County Housing Authority 

 

Through a partnership with the Department of Veterans Affairs, the Orange County Housing Authority 
will begin accepting applications for one-bedroom and two-bedroom Project Based Voucher (PBV) units, 
for Veteran households, located at 1945 East Veterans Way, Placentia CA 92870, on 3/18/2020.  Please 
note, this opportunity is not for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher program. 

Interested persons must meet the Veterans Affairs Supportive Housing (HUD-VASH) eligibility criteria, 
including VA health care eligibility and be experiencing homelessness, as defined in the McKinney 
Homeless Assistance Act.  You may contact the VA Community Resource & Referral Center (CCRC) for a 
determination of eligibility.  For walk-in hours and directions to CCRC please contact 844-838-8300. 

Preference will be given to those who meet HUD-VASH eligibility criteria and referred by the Orange 
County Coordinated Entry System (CES). 

If you, or someone you know, meets these requirements and would like to be referred to Placentia 
Veteran’s Village, please contact CCRC at 844-838-8300 for instructions.  You may also dial 2-1-1 to be 
connected to a CES access point for veterans. 

The application period for this project will remain open until further notice. 

 

 


